EASTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY

Serving Kentuckians Since 1906

University Diversity Office SSB 442 CPO 57 521 Lancaster Avenue Richmond, Kentucky 40475-3157 859-622-6390 (Fax) 859-622-6587 (Phone) www.Diversity@eku.edu Sandra.Moore@eku.edu

May 20, 2003

Kendall C. Wright P.O. Box 1515 West Chester, OH 45071-1515

Dear Mr. Wright:

Heartfelt thanks for your participation as the keynote speaker at the African American Achievement Banquet held at Eastern Kentucky University on February 20, 2003. Your energy and message encouraged and motivated students toward unity, empowerment, and leadership.

In a time when young people are negatively enticed and encouraged to give up on their dreams, it is good to know that people like you serve as mentors, to motivate and train them to aspire to reach their highest potential. Your desire to make a positive difference in the lives of young people is much appreciated.

It would be my distinct pleasure and honor to recommend you as a guest speaker at any time, and endorse you and your credentials in this regard. I am confident that other organizations would benefit from your enthusiasm and beliefs.

Again, thank you for taking the time to share your wisdom with us, and look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincere Regards,

Sandra D. Moore

Special Assistant to the Provost for University Diversity

sach D. Mor

kpm



Eastern Kentucky University is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer and Educational Institution